
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Terence and team 
 
Thank you again for assisting with the repairs to the roller shutter door on the 26th 
of September. Your team of technicians were professional and very efficient, 
especially on a Friday afternoon. Great teamwork with friendly service. 
 
Well done guys.  
 
Regards 

 
Deon Victor  
Facilities Manager 
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